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POLICY NO. 6-1 

LINE EXTENSION/MODIFICATION POLICY  
 
PURPOSE OF POLICY:  
To establish board policy for extension/ modification of electrical facilities. 
 
POLICY CONTENT:  
Inland Power will extend/modify its facilities to serve members provided that: 

1. The applicant is, or will become, a member of Inland Power; 
2. Inland Power is capable of adequately serving the load; 
3. The necessary easements can be obtained; and 
4. The extension is in an area which Inland Power can serve without violating territorial, 

franchise or other relevant agreements and/or bylaws. 
 

Inland Power may also extend its facilities when extension is done for possible new loads 
anticipated within a reasonable period of time. 
 
A line extension/modification fee may be charged in situations where anticipated revenues from 
the new or modified service are insufficient to recover installation costs. The fee should not 
exceed Inland Power’s expected costs of installation based on system averages, but may include 
removal costs in the case of temporary services.  
 
Annually, the CEO is responsible for reporting to the board on line extension/modification fees 
collected. 
 
RESPONSIBILITY FOR IMPLEMENTATION:  
The CEO is responsible for developing line extension/modification fees.  
 
POLICY APPROVAL DATE  12/17/14   

 

 
POLICY EFFECTIVE DATE  12/17/14    
 

 
             

       David Shill, President  
Board of Trustees 


